
Dear ADVANCE participants,

It’s approaching the end of the year and we are keen to see you for your
ADVANCE follow-up appointment. If you happen to need some Christmas
spending money, you will get £200 for attending your appointment!

We have the following slots available. If any of these dates suit you, please
let us know and we will reserve the slot for you. Spaces are limited, so
book now to avoid disappointment.

 

 








If none of these dates suit, feel free to contact us so we can book you in
for the new year. Otherwise we’ll contact you again in 2022.



Kind regards,

Vlad
DMRC Stanford Hall, nr Loughborough, LE12 5QW
Mobile: 07342 065097
Office: 01509 251500 ext 3408
Out of hours: 07554 438263.
DMRC-AdvanceStudyTeam@mod.gov.uk
www.advancestudydmrc.org.uk
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Tuesday

Wednesday
Thursday

Friday

November
22nd; 29th

23rd

18th; 25th
26th

December
6th
7th
1st

2nd; 9th; 16th



mailto:DMRC-AdvanceStudyTeam@mod.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttp-3A__www.advancestudydmrc.org.uk%26d%3DCwMFAw%26c%3DaxaOw2qHyp7zEDNbTjpgYA%26r%3DinUuznw5VTCF7_N5mM--O76hCDNsAcdAkhEmP3G_5Uk%26m%3DgazFaBgKv5mwpmWjZ2JCcV8h7qIDEO8BVXczSzLw2Dg%26s%3DMQCeMFLHcF0tghzE0NkoV-PnSlAk-PWJ2iWt6bw0Fec%26e%3D&data=04%7C01%7CVlad.Romana100%40mod.gov.uk%7C5b6b0c53e6de4d2936d808d988c3c2b3%7Cbe7760ed5953484bae95d0a16dfa09e5%7C0%7C0%7C637691196620529567%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=pPZ5VTe6qIR0t%2Be3n3O6qCIc2eWqjVYoz90c%2B0q4eT4%3D&reserved=0

